
Plant and Tree Identification 

In this activity one will match the description of the plant or tree to the image provided. All of these 

plants or trees can be found in the Indiana State Parks. A term to know when identifying leaves is a lobe. 

A lobe is a rounded or jagged portion of the leaf. On the Right side of the image write which plant is 

shown. 

DESCRIPTION IMAGE 

Sugar Maple- Like a hand will have five lobes 
from the stem. On each of the lobes will 
have points made from the letter U. 

 
Wild Ginger- The leaf of the wild ginger 
plant will be seen like a heart but when you 
look closely it has the letter U. 

 
Black Walnut- Will have multiple leaves 
attached to the stem. On the ground near 
the tree will be little walnuts. 

 
Shagbark Hickory- On the stim of this leaf 
are three little leaves then further down are 
two more.  

 
Spice Bush- The spice bush is a plant that 
gives off a great smell. But to identify the 
leaf you need to also look for the red 
berries. The leaf itself will look like a tear 
drop. 

 



White Oak- The leaf of a white oak has 
multiple lobes all of which are rounded. 

 
Red Oak- The leaf of a red oak has multiple 
lobes all of which are pointed. 

 
Tulip Poplar- The tulip poplar is the state 
tree and has a very unique leaf. The leaf 
looks like the tulip flower 

 
Sassafras- The sassafras leaves are very 
unique. Infact so unique the tree has three 
different leaves. A ghost, a teardrop, and a 
mitten. 

 
White Snake Root- This plant has a long stalk 
and near the top is some white flowers. 

 
 

Follow Up Questions: 

What story is told about white snakeroot that includes a president? 

 

What is Indiana’s State tree? 

 

Which two plants can you make a tea out of? 

 



Photosynthesis Fill in the blank 

Activity: fill in the two boxes below with the words that are needed.  Each one of these words will be 

used once to help understand the process of photosynthesis.  

Sunlight Oxygen Sugar Water 

Carbon dioxide 

 

 

Statement: 

 When you add                                        ,                                          , and                                          to a plant it 

starts photosynthesis.  

After the plant finishes photosynthesis it produces                                          and                                          . 


